


without performance evaluations, suggesting that raises be based on merit. He also objected to the 
Chief of Police and the City Attorney earning nearly the same, noting that a law degree warrants 
higher pay and proposed close to $10,000 increase for the City Attorney. The Mayor disagreed, 
stating that such a move would be unfair to long-term employees. The Finance Director noted that 
the City Attorney's full benefits are already included in their compensation package. MPT Holguin 
reiterated the need for evaluations. Lastly, there was discussion about the recently vacated Public 
Works Director position, leading to broader conversation about the roles and compensation of 
Supervisors, Directors, and Department Heads. 

6. ADJOURNMENT

1st Motion: Trustee Garcia

Roll Call Vote;

MPT Holguin

Trustee Garcia

Trustee Barreras

{SEAL} 

YES NO 

YES NO 

YES NO 

Karla Oropeza, City Clerk 

2nd Motion: Trustee Herrera 

4-0 Vote, Motion Passes at 8:22pm.

Diana Murillo, Mayor 


